
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

       Friday 6
th

 October 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Young Voices Concert February 2018 

 

Rehearsals and preparations are now underway for Young Voices! 

 

Transport - £15 

A coach has now been booked to take the children up to the O2 on the day of the 

concert (Monday 5
th

 February). The cost of the coach is £15 per child. This can be 

confirmed and paid for via ParentMail.  If this is not possible, please return the 

slip below with payment to school by Monday 30
th

 October. Please make cheques 

payable to Northmead Junior School. If you have any questions about this, please 

see me.  Failure to make this payment may jeopardise your child’s place in the 

choir as there is an extremely high demand for places on the trip. 

I would like to make you aware at this time that we will be bringing all the 

children back to school on the evening of the concert, from where they can be 

collected. From experience, it is not practical for the children to be picked up at 

the end of the concert as there are too many children and members of the audience 

all trying to leave the venue simultaneously.  

T-shirts and Tickets (optional costs) 

I have enclosed the t-shirt and ticket order forms for your reference.  On the day 

of the concert children perform in either a Young Voices t-shirt (£12) or a plain 

white t-shirt which you will need to provide.  The t-shirt pack also includes a tiny 

torch and charity wristband.  If you would like to watch the concert you need to 

order tickets (£22 each) through the school.  We would prefer you to order and 

pay for these via ParentMail, however if this is not possible, please return the 

attached order form with the appropriate cheque/cash.  Tickets are allocated by the 

O2 arena on a first come first served basis, so this form will also need to be 

returned to school with payment by Monday 30
th

 October. 

 

At this time of heightened security, safety is our priority and has been carefully 

considered by the school. We have read and are following National and Surrey 

advice and guidance. 

 

I will be sending out a detailed letter regarding times and what the children will 

need to bring with them on the day of the concert, nearer the time.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Helgadottir 

(Music Leader) 

 

Re: Young Voices Concert February 2018 

(to return if you are not using ParentMail) 

 
Name of child______________________________ Class _________ 

 

 I have enclosed my payment of £15 to cover the coach cost. 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 
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